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CREATE HOPE in the WORLD    2023-2024 Theme 

 

RI President: Gordon R. Mclnally District Governor: Glenn Knuth 

Grand Island Sunrise Club 

President: Ron Cool 

Gordon is from Scotland First Rotary Club in Nebraska was in Lincoln 

in 1910. 

President Elect: Buzz Lohmiller 

Treasurer: Kathy Schweitzer 

Rotary International founded in 1905 in 

Chicago 

District 5630 had its beginning in 1937. Arnold Rotary Club Founded on 

March 27th, 1929. 

Rotary International Conventions 

2024 Singapore 2025 Calgary 

2026 Taipei.       2027 Hawaii 

District Conference 2024 

No current information available. 

Meetings at 6:30 p.m. 

1st Thursday-Grazers for Dinner 

All other Thursdays at the United Methodist 

Church 

 

LAST WEEK:  Melodie delivered on the taco bar Rotary family picnic held at the Baptist Church.  Thank 
you for organizing!  It was a good time.   
 
THIS WEEK: District Governor, Glenn Knuth, is here!  Welcome 
to Arnold Rotary. 
 
NEXT WEEK: The RYLA students will be here talking about their 
experiences at RYLA camp this past July. 
    

TRIVIA Question:  What Rotary Club does our current DG belong to? 

(The answer is always provided in the Arnold Review on the front or back page.) 

 
ROTARY Local Club Information 

 
Ongoing Projects:  
 
Fall Festival Parade on September 16th.  The floats will line up at the United Methodist Church at 10:30 a.m.  
The Club voted to enter a float in the parade.  Got ideas?  
 
Nebraska football pool: Remember to give Becky the names of those who bought a pool from you.  We still have 
one more week to sell.  This is a $500.00 fundraiser for club projects.   
 

 

ROTARY EDUCATION 

Meet our District Governor: Glenn H. Knuth.  

Born 02/14/1955.  

Retired 04/30/2021.  

Started training on May 1, 2021, for District Governor Year 2023/24.  

 

I graduated from high school in 1973 and started working at Jerry’s Sheetmetal and worked there most 

of my life. I enjoyed working with my hands and the feeling of accomplishment.  

I’ve been on the board of the Red Cross and donated 11 gallons of blood. I served on the Board of 

Directors for Big Brothers/ Big Sisters organization, and I have had many ‘little brothers’ over the years. 



I enjoy time with family and friends. When our family gets together it’s always a circus, so we call it the 

“Big Top”, always fun and guess who the clown is. 

I was introduced to Rotary through my brother in Arizona. I joined the Grand Island Sunrise Rotary Club 

in 1995 and served as President in 1996. I have served on many different committees over the years. 

About twenty years ago I attended RYLA as a counselor then as activities director. In 2011, Erik Karre, 

Loraine Lawler, and myself were chosen to figure out what RYLA co-ed would look like and how it would 

work.  It was a total change from having previously separate boys and girl’s camps.  The challenge was 

accepted, and it is working well today.   

Being recently retired I knew it was the perfect time to take on the challenge of becoming a future 

District Governor where I look forward to meeting everyone and serving this great organization. 

 

Rotary News: The Big Red Drawing was held.  No ticket buyers from the Arnold Club were 
winners.  However…. the District won in a big way!  The ticket sales were $47,362.00.  Tickets 
sold were 4,606.  Hurray!!!! 
 

Four-Way Test 

Of the things we think, say, or do: 

• Is it the truth? 

• Is it fair to all concerned? 

• Will it build good will and better friendship? 

• Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 



 


